2005 Clark’s we moved to Clark’s Hollow.

At that time the town of East LYME asked that a
retention pond be built.

This pond was connected to a large pipe
running across route 161 to the property in
question. The State and town approved this set
up.

By building on this inlands property it will
diminish it’s capability to properly be a eco
system.

We need to protect our wetlands and not
permit building on land that is designated
wetlands.

John and Barbara Smith

2 Clark’s Lane

Niantic, Ct 06357
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